Greetings,

It has come to my attention that the Fire Safe Council appears to not be very important in the eyes of the
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors. As a resident who lives at the foot of Cow Mountain, who has seen
my neighbors in Redwood Valley and other areas lose their homes, and who every year prays we won’t have a
fire disaster, I petition you to reconsider local priorities.

Please consider the full request for funding from Fire Safe Council. They do good work, they help protect us

and in the long run they help us all save money. We must think long term, and invest in our community. We

benefit from supporting the organizations that work hard to support us.

Warmest regards,
Wendy DeWitt



